
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Reminders… 

• Please remember to bring your reading pack every day.  

• Homework will be handed out on Fridays and collected in the following Wednesday. 

• We will have swimming on THURSDAYS 

• We will have PE on  WEDNESDAYS. Please fasten back long hair and remove earrings. Please ensure PE kits are in school everyday.  

• Please send sun hats on sunny days. 

 

 

History 
We will be finding out 

about the history of 

flight. We will find out 

about the Wright 

brothers, consider the 

impact of their 

invention had and how 

it changed people’s 

lives. 

 

 

Summer 1  

Science 
This half term we will continue to learn 
about materials. We will be carrying out 

simple experiments; making 
observations and recording 

measurements. We will consider why 
some materials are better for a job than 
others and how we can build things that 

are waterproof. 

Tems 
Class  

 
 

DT 
 

We will be learning 
about wheels and axels 

in our DT topic and using 
what we learn to design 
and make a pull-along 
toy. Our crafting skills 

are sure to be tested in 
the process! 

RE 
In RE, we will continue to 

learn about sacred places by 
finding out about places of 

worship. We will visit St 
Mary’s Church to find out 

about the features of it and 
how they are used in 

worship. 

Computing 
We will be learning about 

databases this half term. We will 
start by learning about what data 
is and then go on to create simple 

pictograms. We will also collect 
data and record it before sorting 

data for a branching program. 
 

 

PSHE 
In PSHE, we will continue to 

learn about keeping 
ourselves safe. Later in the 

term we will think about the 
move to our new year groups 

and discuss how we feel 
about the change. 

 

PE 
This half term we will continue 
with our swimming lessons and 

develop our skills in readiness for 
Sports Day! 

Newsletter   

Miss Mounsey| Miss Preston | Mrs Vickery| Miss Maddox 

 

 

English 
In English, we will continue to 

practise using punctuation 
correctly and spell tricky words 
accurately. We will be reading 
‘Katie and the Sunflowers’ and 

‘Grandad’s island’. 
 

Maths 
In Maths, Year 1 will be learning 

about fractions, position and 
direction, place value, money 
and time. Reception will be 

comparing and counting on from 
different numbers as well finding 

out about the composition of 
numbers. They will also revisit 

concepts from earlier in the year, 
 

 

Get well soon, Miss B 
Miss Bousfield is currently off work and awaiting 
surgery.  She is missing the boys and girls in Tems class, 
and I know they are missing her too.  We hope 
Miss Bousfield will soon be feeling better and we send 
her get well wishes. 
In the meantime, Gemma Maddox is currently 
employed as the GTA in Class 1 to support the class 
teacher and pupils in class 1.  

 

Can you believe that it is the last half term of 
the school year? This half term will be just as 
busy as all the rest and we have lots of fun 
activities to look forward to.  
Monday 9th June – Sports Day  
Monday 30th June 

Friday 4th July – Morecambe Trip (more 
details to follow) 
 

 


